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(Middletown, NY)-Senator Bonacic joined over 200 elected officials, local community leaders, and
healthcare professionals at ribbon cutting ceremony this morning celebrating Crystal Run Healthcare's
newest facility, located in the Town of Newburgh. Senator Bonacic was among those who delivered
remarks and congratulated Crystal Run on their continued commitment to providing quality, affordable
healthcare to residents of the Hudson Valley. The new 66,000 square foot facility will offer more than 40
specialties including cardiology, neurology as well as urgent care. Crystal Run Healthcare has 29 facilities
throughout the Hudson Valley, and each location offers a variety of specialties.






